
Dear valued customer, 

On the weekend of December 12, 2020, Google launched changes to Chrome which impact 
notices in Chrome when https is not utilized. 

The following  message may appear when using the Integrity website in Chrome. 

Based on ongoing security reviews and security standards, our web hosting service will end 
support for the http protocol effective June 26, 2021. 

Most likely you have the Integrity link saved to your favorites.  Delete that link, launch our 
website by clicking this link, or typing it into the address bar,                                              
https://www.ecinteractiveplus.com/3521, and then save the new address to your favorites. 

If you are using e-integritybiz.com to get to our shopping site you will automatically be     
directed to the correct address using the https protocol. 

We strongly recommend that you make this change as soon as possible.  Again, on June 26, 
2021 our website will no longer support http protocol and will only support https protocol 
and you must use this address https://www.ecinteractiveplus.com/3521. 

You may need to contact your I.T. department to assist you if they have any security          
protocols in place. 

If you have any questions please contact your sales rep. 

 

Thank you, 

Integrity Business Solutions 


